MEMO

ENGINEERING SERVICES, INC.

Date: January 17, 2022
To: Jeremy Grenz
From: Matthew W. Hendrick, P.E.

RE: Plan Review Comments Preliminary SWMP

The preliminary Stormwater Management Plan has been revised to include a more detailed description
of the developed areas and cites that the areas were determined by AutoCAD. The report also
incorporates expected detention volumes from a final design. Exhibits have also been provided in
Appendix A.
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